
  ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

April 12, 2022 

• Call to order by President Doug Cooper at 1:00 pm, at the Franklin Lakes Ambulance 

Corp Franklin Lakes, NJ.  

• We did the Pledge of Allegiance and sang God Bless America accompanied by the AU 

Band 

• Rev Andy provided the invocation 

• Doug again reminded the group that Don wants to step down as Webmaster.  He will 

continue to support the replacement and train as needed for whatever period is 

needed.  He also expressed a desire to find a replacement for the Computer Club 

chairman.  He has spoken to his club members but has not found a volunteer.  A list of 

potential candidates was generated by John Abrahamsen and a few have expressed 

possible interest.  Don and Doug will continue the search. 

• Mike Kelley reported that AU’s cash position is strong with $23,686 in the various bank’s 

accounts.  Membership on March 31 is 340.  Mike reminded the group that any 

members who have a TD Bank account should inform TD Bank that they are an AU 

member. Mike alerted the members that this is Free Money for AU  

• Dave Voehl reported that the membership as of March 31 is now 340; and 4 members 

have joined AU already in April.   

• Jim Atieh said that the Spring luncheon will be May 10 at the Indian Trails Country Club 

and cost $35.00/per person.  The AU Band will play at the luncheon.   

• John Caikowsky spoke about the upcoming activities.  The Dion concert scheduled for 

July 21 at the Morristown Community Theater needs be paid by April 25.  Checks should 

be sent to Joe Pullaro.   

• Fred Thiele has stepped up as the Chairman of The Garden Club. They will meet every 

other month.  Fred has a field trip planned for their meeting on May 2.   

•  The Garden Club will meet every other month and will have a field trip for there next 

meeting. Follow up emails will be sent.  Fred provided sign-up sheets for both clubs 

• Harry Bennett introduced Fred Voss.  Fred gave very informative and upbeat discussion 

on genealogy.  Including the history of genealogy and recommendations of how to 

research your genealogy  

• There were 46 members in physical attendance at today’s meeting and 4 participated by 

Zoom. 

• President Cooper adjourned the meeting at 2:38 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Bernarde, Secretary 

 


